
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on October 23, 2023 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 315. 
Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 10 members and 1 guest present. 
 
Minutes from October 16 meeting were approved as submitted. 
 
Ray Rivera had asked Sinichi Bowman about Missing Man table; he may not be able but Ray will fill in if needed. 
 
Bruce Gallup said that the Wallingford Flower Shoppe will do a floral arrangement for the service but refuses to 
charge us; discussion held. Bruce will also ask him for a red rose in a bud vase for the table. Ed Zolkiewicz will put 
appropriate acknowledgement in program. 
 
Dave Gessert has not heard back from Softball players for programs, etc. but will keep trying; discussion. 
 
Setup of service discussed, specifically where service flags, Missing Man table, and Post flags will go. 
 
Next meeting is November 6. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1929 after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


